
EXECUTIVE CABINET 
 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL 
 
 

4TH APRIL 2007 
 
 
1. CAPITAL STRATEGY 2007 – 2010 
 

The Cabinet has given consideration to the report on the updated 
Capital Strategy for 2007 – 2010. 
 
It is therefore RECOMMENDED  
 
That the Capital Strategy for 2007 – 2010 be approved.  


